
Apply in-person at the Local or call TIC and have forms mailed to your home address.   
  If completing my mail, forms must be faxed back to TIC Benefit Office by Wednesday, November 27, 2024 at 248-645-6557. 

 
 

 

SEIU Open Enrollment - Where Do I Sign Up for Insurance? 
 

 New Enrollees Only need to Apply now!  
If you already have your insurance benefits, no need to reapply unless you are adding a spouse or a dependent up to age 26. 

Bring Social Security numbers, marriage certificates, and birth certificates of all family members enrolling. 
 

November 2024 
Last Day to Enroll is Wednesday, November 27, 2024 

   You can call and have forms mailed to your home address or apply in-person at the Local.          
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           TIC Midwest—Fund Benefit Office                  SEIU Local 1—Union Office 
           30700 Telegraph Road, Suite 2400      2211 East Jefferson, 3rd Floor  
                     (Bingham Office Center--Between 12 & 13 Mile Rd Heading North)   (Enter through lower level revolving door) 

            Bingham Farms, MI 48025       Detroit, MI 48207 
                 Phone:  248-645-6550         Phone:  313-567-3900 
 
  

     ID cards will be mailed to your home address in December.     You will receive 4 cards:  (1) medical, (2) prescription, (3) dental, and (4) vision.     
                    Watch for your cards to arrive in the mail.   Check if your information is correct on your cards.   Call the Fund office if you need assistance. 

Benefits will be effective January 1, 2025 of the New Year. 


